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Seeking Public’s Assistance - Man Severely Beaten 
 

WESTMINSTER, Calif. – On the evening of May 27, 2022, 35 year old Westminster resident, Jason 
Lawless, was severely beaten by an unknown assailant(s). He remains hospitalized with significant 
injuries. The Westminster Police Department has been actively investigating the incident. At this time, 
we are still unsure of where the assault occurred. No witnesses have have come forth and we are 
seeking the public’s assistance. 
 
“Somebody knows something and must have the courage to come forward and help us investigate this 
case. Mr. Lawless has a long road to recovery ahead and he deserves justice in this case. Any bit of 
information can help. We have some information that the crime may have occurred in the area of 5555 
Garden Grove Blvd. (Los Alisos Mobile Estates) to the 13000 block of Springdale St., but this is 
unconfirmed”, said Deputy Chief Cameron Knauerhaze. 
 
Anyone with any information can contact Detective Henry Tran. Callers can remain anonymous. 
Anonymous tips can also be made by submitting a tip at OCCrimestoppers.org. 
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